DEPARTMENT OF MECHANICAL ENGINEERING
ISLAMIC UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

Mechanical Engineering Students at the Islamic University of Science and Technology
Visited HPCL Pampore on 8th August 2024.

The Department of Mechanical Engineering at Islamic University of Science and Technology (IUST) recently
organized an enlightening industrial visit for its students to the HPCL LPG bottling plant in Pampore. This visit
was a pivotal opportunity for students to bridge the gap between theoretical knowledge and real-world
application, offering them a unique insight into the practical aspects of mechanical engineering.

The industrial visit was aimed at providing students with firsthand experience of the LPG bottling process.
During the visit, students were given a comprehensive tour of the facility, where they observed the intricate
operations involved in LPG filling and learned about the various mechanical systems and technologies employed

in the process.

The visit was structured to enhance the students' understanding of mechanical engineering principles and their
application in an industrial setting. The students were engaged in interactive sessions with the facility’s engineers,
gaining valuable knowledge about the machinery, safety protocols, and operational efficiencies crucial to the

industry.

The visit not only broadened the students’ understanding of mechanical engineering but also underscored the
department’s commitment to delivering high-quality education that aligns with industry requirements and local

needs.

The Department of Mechanical Engineering extends its sincere gratitude to the management of HPCL
Pampore, the IUST administration, the students, and the faculty members who contributed to ensuring the
smooth conduct of this visit. Their collective efforts made this educational experience both enriching and

successful.



